BUILDING SAFETY

The Building Department underwent some financial challenges during the 2009 building period.

Revenues generated from building fees were down again this year, but even with the reductions,
our department maintained the quality of service that the residents expect.

The integration of the new electronic document software program continues to evolve,

Samuel Zannini Jr. continues to be Deputy Assistant Building Inspector. Sam is a Master

Plumber by trade and his direct duties are Plumbing Inspector, Gas Inspector, and Mechanical
Inspector.

Dan Rielly continues to be the Assistant Building Inspector with direct duties as the Electrical
Inspector. Dan is a Master Electrician by trade.

The Department of Building Safety is dedicated to procuring a safe community through
communication.

A total of 316 permits were issued during 2009

Building permits 85
Plumbing 29
Electrical 64
Mechanical 66
Gas 62
Well 10

(New Dwellings 13)

Respectfully submitted,
Ronald LeMere
Chief Building Official
Department of Building Safety
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